
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher; 

Mrs Kate Mills 
Monday, 19 April 2021 

 

Dear Children 

 

Welcome to John Ray Infants, we are so pleased that you will be joining us in September and we are 

really looking forward to meeting you very soon. 

 

I know that lots of you have brothers and sisters at our school so you know the school already, but for 

those of you who are new to John Ray Infants, we can’t wait to meet you really soon. 

 

 In the past, we have been able to organise visits and we are hoping that after Covid restrictions are 

lifted on 21st June, we will be able to offer some transition sessions for you before the end of the 

Summer term. We will be in touch really soon about these visits.  

 

At John Ray Infants, we do lots of exciting activities and have great fun learning new things. We have 

just hatched out 10 little chicks and the children have loved looking after them. We do Forest School 

every week. Our children love going outside and exploring. Everyone loves our pirate ship too! 

 

I know that you will be very happy at John Ray Infants. Visitors to our school say that the children are 

friendly, polite and very welcoming. We are really looking forward to you becoming part of our John Ray 

family. 

 

We would like to send out information and dates to your grown-ups soon so please can you ask them to 

check with the school to make sure we have their email address to make this easier. 

 

Don’t forget to click on the link and you can show your adults around your new school Virtual Tour around 

your new school 

 

See you very soon 

 
Kate Mills   

Headteacher 

 

 

  
                                                                              

John Ray Infant School 
“learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves” 

 

          Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL 

          Telephone:         01376 323071 

          Email:                 enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk 

 

https://www.johnrayinfants.com/page/?title=New+Parents+Virtual+Tour+2021&pid=302
https://www.johnrayinfants.com/page/?title=New+Parents+Virtual+Tour+2021&pid=302

